
Mayor’s Office of Capital Projects 

Date: January 9, 2024 

To: Kevin Conwell, Councilmember 
Ward 9 

From: James DeRosa, Director 
Mayor’s Office of Capital Projects 

Re: Request for review and approval of the proposed dedication of a 
portion of Reserve Court 

Location: In between East 105th Street & Stokes Boulevard 

Ward: 9, Councilmember Kevin Conwell 

Description: 

This is a proposed road dedication that will widen portions of existing Reserve 
Court.  This road widening is tied to the new Cleveland Public Library’s MLK  
Jr. Branch and Library Lofts projects. 

The proposed dedication plat has been forwarded to you for review.  If you 
have any questions please contact Shane Shuba, Survey Department at 216-
664-2475.

Thank you. 

JDD/sms 
Cc: Eric Westfall 

Ines Jimenez 
Lillian Patterson 
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